PRESIDENT’S REPORT AGM APRIL 2022

I think we can all agree that last year was another difficult year. July was the first time we would meet face-to-face here at the Bowling Club, along with members attending via Zoom. Although we are improving with technology use, we have encountered problems with connecting to Zoom here. Also ensuring the zoom attendees can hear what is being said is still an ongoing problem, but if some members still wish to attend via Zoom we will try our best to get over those hurdles. Hopefully going forward we can continue meeting face-to-face.

I want to sincerely thank my Executive Committee for their continued support over the last 2 years, Sue as Secretary, Nancy as Treasurer, with Liz as Membership and now Programme Action, but not forgetting Sue Wagstaff for her contribution. I look forward to working alongside them and yourselves in the forthcoming year.

We have some events planned in the next few months, Sue Wynroe’s lunch on Sunday 24th July and the joint event with Buxton club on Tuesday 23rd August a Pudding evening. More details to follow for both. Marilyn will also aim to do a BBQ in August, date to be confirmed. 

I hope you all can support these important fundraising events and I now propose a toast to us all for the coming year and what it might hold.

Sue Stringer
19th April 2022 






